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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
This Notice Applies to Your Vehicle: 

«VIN» «Column1» 
«Name» «Last_Name» 
«Address» 
«City», «State», «Zip» 
«Country» 
 
February 2, 2023 

From:  
RE: Notice of Recall: NHTSA 22V156 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 
Safety Act. Roadtrek Inc. has decided that certain Roadtrek Inc. model year 2021 SS Agile model vehicles 
fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 138, “Tire Pressure Monitoring Systems.” 
These vehicles were manufactured from Nov 13, 2020, through Nov 18, 2021, and built on the Mercedes 
Benz Sprinter Chassis.  The Placard and Tire Pressure labels incorrectly state the front tire pressure to be 
46 psi.  The correct front tire pressure is 52 psi and this is what is stated in the owner’s manual and is 
what the Tire Pressure Monitoring System should be set to.  Incorrect front tire pressure could result in 
the vehicle stability control system not functioning correctly, or if the tires are inflated to the psi stated 
on the placard, tires may be underinflated increasing the risk of a crash. 

New Placard labels and Tire Pressure labels will be issued to all dealers and owners that have vehicles with 
incorrect labels with instructions for these new labels to be installed over top of the incorrect labels. The 
label installation will take approximately 15 minutes.  These labels will be provided free of charge. 

 
If you no longer own the vehicle, please inform Ro adtrek inc . of the new owner online at 
http://www.roadtrekinc.com/warranty. 
  
For more information, please contact, Roadtrek Inc., at 1-800-663-0066. 
  
Federal regulations require that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this 
notice to the lessee within ten days. 
 
We regret any inconvenience these actions may cause. 
 
If this notification is inadequate or the corrections are not made in accordance with this notification 
within 60 days, you may advise the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 
New Jersey Ave. S.E., Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-
4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
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